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Message from Bishop Jer ry Rafalko  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                       Bishop Jerry Rafalko 



The next YMS of R meeting will be Thursday,    

January 20th  at 11:30 am in the social hall.  A lunch 

will follow the meeting at Pasta Faire. All gentle-

men of the parish are invited and encouraged to join us in fellowship.  

If your are new to the parish, this is a good opportunity for you to 

meet some of the men of our parish. 

YMS of  R  Men’s Group  
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     St. Paul Choir  

Choir practice has been cancelled until 

further notice.. 

              Ladies Adoration Society  

The Ladies Adoration Society want to thank everyone that baked cookies 

for their Christmas Cookie Tray Raffle. It was a huge success!  After 

spending many hours baking dozens of delicious cookies, we all gath-

ered in the social hall in great fellowship as we filled the beautiful trays.  

There were 34 winners.  Pictures below. 

COOKIES 

Membership Drive   

It’s that time again for our annual mem-

bership drive for 2022. Now is a great 

time to join the church if you have been a 

visitor and feel like this is your church 

home. Please see Father Mark after Mass 

and he will handle your membership.  If 

you are a new member or already a mem-

ber of St. Paul Parish,  Diocesan and Gen-

eral membership dues for the year 2022 

are $125.00 per person or $250.00 for a 

couple or family.  ($25.00 for Diocesan 

dues and $100.00 for General dues)  

Please remember that these dues do not 

stay with the parish and are submitted to 

the diocese.  There is a special offering 

envelope for your 2022 membership. 

Please make your check payable to:       

St. Paul Parish.  On the memo line of 

your check write: 2022 Membership.    

By being a member of St. Paul Parish, 

you will have a voice and vote.  Let’s 

strive to make this our most successful 

year ever! Members, if you have not yet 

picked up your 2022 offering envelopes 

you can find them inside of the social 

hall. 

AND MORE COOKIES 



 

 

 

 

 

Father Mark’s bible study class has 

been cancelled until further notice. 

26th  Bob & Vera Pitel  

 

  * Members: if your birthday or anni-

versary is not listed, please inform 

Debbie Niznik. 

      Bir thdays            Anniversaries  
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  2nd  Jan Nowak                                                                          

 Ron Thompson                                    

  5th  Gerri Gagliano                                    

  7th  Barney Madden  

  9th  Denise Kafer 

13th  Tom DeFoe              

14th  Sandy Harris                                            

17th  James Kurlapski                            

 Susan Varela 

20th  Deb Moebs                                    

21st   Mary Jeffery             

22nd  Bernie Schaler 

24th  Cindy Wozniak 

26th  Richard Wdowiak 

29th  Kevin Sarnowski 

“For I know the plans I have                                                    

for you,”  declares the Lord,                                                 

“plans to prosper you and not                                                     

to harm you, plans to give                                                 

you hope and a future.” 

Jeremiah 29:11  NIV                                                   

Words for Thought   

Special  Of fering                      
Envelopes 

 Backpack 
Program  

Our mainstay charitable program 

provides local homeless school  

children with personal care/hygiene 

items all year round. Please drop off 

items anytime on the rectory porch 

or at church on Sundays in the bins 

at the front of the church.   
The month of January is designated 

for the Music Scholarship Fund.  

Parish members are  encouraged  to  

donate to this fund by using your  

Music Scholarship   envelope.  If you 

are not a member and would like to     

donate to this fund, please use a Love 

Offering envelope that are in the 

church pews and mark it “Music 

Scholarship Fund.”  This fund is 

used for giving scholarships to PNCC 

members who pursue music educa-

tion. 

Parish Dinner Night Out  

Mark your calendars for Tuesday, January 18th for a Parish Dinner 

Night Out, co-sponsored by St. Paul’s Ladies ANS Group and the 

Men’s YMS of R Group.  The dinner will be held at Pasta Faire in 

Belleview, FL at 5:00pm.  There will be a sign up sheet in the    

social.  If you are new to the parish, this will be a good opportunity 

to meet other members and have a great time of fellowship and 

good food.  And don’t forget to wear your name badges. 
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